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Dear  <<First Name>> ,
We hope you had a wonderful holiday season! As we reflect on 2024, we are
filled with gratitude for your unwavering support. Your generosity has made a
lasting impact on the families we serve in Jacmel, Haiti, and we’re excited to
carry this momentum into 2025.

Thank you for believing in our mission and helping us create brighter futures.
Wishing you peace, joy, and health in the year ahead!

December’s Grim Reality: A Call for Support

This December has been a difficult
month for many in our community,
and two heartbreaking stories remind
us of the urgent need for support.
On December 19th, a young girl in
our Family Support Program was
tragically raped while running an
errand in her impoverished
neighborhood. Devastated, her
family turned to OTP for help, and
we acted quickly—getting her
medical treatment, supporting her
through police reports, and
connecting her with  Fanm Desidé,
an NGO offering support including
legal for sexual assault victims. This
young girl’s journey to healing is just
beginning, and we are committed to
standing by her side.
 

In another painful story, an 18-year-
old young woman from Port-au-
Prince came to us eight months
pregnant, HIV-positive, and
displaced after a violent gang attack.
With no contact with her family, she
faced an uncertain future. OTP
immediately provided medical care,
ensured she began antiretroviral
medication, and facilitated her
prenatal care. Early on December
30th, with the assistance of our
midwives, she delivered a baby girl.
Now, as she begins motherhood
without the support of her family, we
are working to include her and her
newborn in our Family Support
Program to provide the care and
stability they need to thrive.

 

Your support can help make this possible. By contributing today, you can give
this young mother and her baby girl access to the resources and guidance they

need for a safer, healthier future.

Thank You for Making Giving Tuesday a Success!

We’re excited to share that, with the support of our USA and Canadian donors,
we reached our Giving Tuesday goal! Thanks to your generosity, we’ve already
begun the process of purchasing a new ultrasound machine to improve
maternal and prenatal care in Jacmel, Haiti. Your support will also fund midwife
training and generator maintenance to ensure reliable, life-saving care.
Together, we’re creating brighter futures for moms and babies—thank you for
making it possible!

Birth & Patient Registration Update:

Babies born in December: 11
New patients: 22

Meet OTP's Christmas Baby Girl!
On the evening of December 25th, a
beautiful baby girl was born at home with
the support of our midwifery team. Both
mom and baby are doing well, and we are
grateful for this joyful blessing. This
moment of hope reminds us of the impact
of the care we provide to families in our
community.

We’re committed to breaking the stigma
around HIV/AIDS. Recently, our midwives,
using the universal precautionary method,
safely delivered a baby for an HIV-positive
mother. We’re so proud of our team for
providing compassionate, life-saving care.
Both mother and baby are doing well and
have started their postpartum journey with
OTP, receiving the support they need to
thrive.

Christmas Wishlist Update:
A heartfelt thank you to everyone who purchased from our

Amazon wishlist!  Six items have  been fulfilled. To those
who donated directly, your support will help us complete the

rest of the list. We’re so grateful for your kindness! 

Our Family Support Program (FSP) currently assists
18 families. In this issue, meet one of the family
beneficiaries, Wildane. Wildane completed her high
school diploma and is now in her final semester at
university, studying IT. She’s currently taking a
course on Microsoft Access and speaks
passionately about creating databases. We’re
excited to announce that Wildane will intern with our
midwifery center’s administration team this January,
where she’ll further develop her skills.

Support Olive Tree Projects in its life-saving work—your donation helps provide
essential care and resources that change lives for mothers, children, and families

in Haiti.

Copyright © 2025 Olive Tree Projects USA, All rights reserved.

Want to change how you receive these emails?
You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list.

Click here to donate!

Click here to donate!

Subscribe Past Issues RSSTranslate

https://mailchi.mp/2f0c10d4d1b8/october-newsletter-18243687?e=%5BUNIQID%5D
https://www.instagram.com/olive_tree_projects/
https://www.facebook.com/olivetreeprojects/
https://olivetreeprojects.org/about-us
https://olivetreeprojects.us20.list-manage.com/profile?u=7883963d2c358e2db7964e028&id=85473e8ac0&e=%5BUNIQID%5D&c=1eb8a15ffe
https://olivetreeprojects.us20.list-manage.com/unsubscribe?u=7883963d2c358e2db7964e028&id=85473e8ac0&t=b&e=%5BUNIQID%5D&c=1eb8a15ffe
https://login.mailchimp.com/signup/email-referral/?aid=7883963d2c358e2db7964e028
https://olivetreeprojects.org/donate
https://olivetreeprojects.org/donate
http://eepurl.com/ihgKKj
https://us20.campaign-archive.com/home/?u=7883963d2c358e2db7964e028&id=85473e8ac0
https://us20.campaign-archive.com/feed?u=7883963d2c358e2db7964e028&id=85473e8ac0
javascript:;

